
Calderwood Primary and Nursery Tempest Photography 

Please be reminded that Tempest photographers will be in school and nursery on Monday 6th 

November.  If your child does not attend on a Monday, you are invited to the school between 8.15- 

8.40am for both individual and school sibling photos.  You should enter via the Arena (gym hall 

door) which is accessible on the outside of the building, rather than coming through the school 

main office door.  An email was sent to the parents of children who do not attend on Monday with 

arrnagements.  If your child does attend nursery on a Monday, you will not have received an email.  

Your child will receive their photograph during their session on Monday. 
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Issue Date:3.11.23 

Upcoming Dates: 

 
Monday 6th November – 

Tempest photographs. 

 

Tuesday 7th November – Stay 

and Play Session 10-11.30am/2-

3.30pm. 

Thursday 9th November – Stay 

and Play Session  10-11.30am/2-

3.30pm 

(Please add your name to the sign up 
sheets on our noticeboard.) 

 

Apologies: 

I am sorry to hear that some parents have been 

disappointed in the communication of late.  I 

understand how busy our lives are and I do strive to 

ensure communication is in a timely manner. 

The last 2 Chronicles have been put out on the blog 

rather than emailed due to a number of factors.  I now 

have access to send groupcall email.  

I reviewed communication in August.  I will review 

and consult parents again in December. 

All dates for the year have been sent out (issue date 

29.9.23) and I will send these dates in a termly 

calendar (issue date 27.10.23)  I also have an 

‘upcoming dates’ section within the weekly chronicle. 

Mrs Warden  

 

Flu Vaccination 

We have been handing out letters to invite 

pupils to receive the Flu vaccination, 

unfortunately we did not receive enough letters.  

We are still awaiting communication from the 

NHS team.  Our hope is that the forms will be 

delivered to us on Monday.  If you have had to 

wait for a form, please hand in by the extended 

time of Friday 10th November. 

NHS staff will be in our setting to administer the 

Flu Vaccination on Wednesday 22nd November. 

 

 

 

Literacy Family Learning Sessions 

Our Family Learning sessions will focus on Literacy this term.  Our first 

session is on Monday 13th November 10.30-11.15am.  We have 8 spaces 

available on a first come first served basis.  To sign up to attend the 

session, please add your name to the sheet on our noticeboard. 

I’m not sure who had more fun 
this week, the pupils or our staff!  
I would like to say a heartfelt 
‘thank you’ to the amazing staff 
team we have at Calderwood 
Nursery.  They go above and 
beyond for our little ones.  
 


